FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754



Your Mission • Your Voice

WWW.FRA.ORG 800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

May 17, 2023

The Honorable Chris Pappas U.S. House of Representatives 452 Cannon House Office Building Washington DC, 20515

Dear Congressman Pappas:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "PFAS Registry Act" (HR.3192) that would require the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to establish and maintain a registry for certain individuals who may have been exposed to per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances due to the environmental release of aqueous film-forming foam on military installations.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.

Sincerely,

John R. Davis

Director, Legislative Programs\

JRD ka